Faithful

ANIMAL SOCIETY

November 24, 2017

Pete Jamieson

Delaware Valley Riverfront Camaro Club
2221 Shipley Rd

Wilmington, DE 19803-2305

Dear Pete:

All the dogs, cats and humans at Faithful Friends Animals Society are very grateful for
your generous gift of $500.00 toward the Healing Touch Fund. Your contribution enables
us to provide lifesaving programs that reach more than 18,000 pets and 20,000 people
each year in our community. Faithful Friends may set the stage for miracles to occur for
people and pets but it is the generosity of people like you that truly makes them happen.

Your gift is téx deductible and this letter will serve as your receipt. Faithful Friends is a
registered 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization and no goods or services were exchanged for
your gift.

Thank you for making miracles happen for local animals in need at Faithful Friends.

Sincerely,

Jane Pierantozzi
Executive Director

Your support saves lives.

Through your generous donations,
we are able to help hundreds of
homeless pets each year, just like Corey,
who are in need of emergency care
and special medical treatment.

Stay up to date at:
www.faithfulfriends.us
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